
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITY OF AZUSA 

CULTURAL AND HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Cultural and 
Historic Preservation Commission Meeting of Tuesday, November 18, 
2014 has been canceled.  
 
 
Dated:  November 13, 2014 
 
 
Susan Cole  
Cultural and Historic Preservation Commission Liaison 
 
 
 
 

 


